
We need your help! The regional quarantine will be lifted when

testing shows that VND is no longer active in the area. We are

working hard to finish testing, but we need your help. You can

help us by not moving birds, maintaining good biosecurity,

allowing us to test your birds when asked, and speaking out

when someone is violating the regional quarantine. 

WHEN WILL IT BE LIFTED?

THE VND
REGIONAL
QUARANTINE
HAS NOT
BEEN LIFTED

L E T ' S  S T O P  T H E  R U M O R S

We are currently in a testing phase but
the regional quarantine is still in
effect.

TOGETHER WE CAN STOP VND


